
 

 

25th June 2018 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer          

MORE ABLE SUMMER CHALLENGE 

 
I am writing to inform you about our Summer Challenge for those students who are more academically able. 

Currently your child is on our register as one of those students.  
 

Cardinal Pole Catholic School is committed to helping your child achieve their full potential and we would like your 
support in encouraging your child to take up our summer challenge. They will have been given a booklet 

containing information about culturally enriching things to see and do over the summer holidays. It also includes a 

reading list and has details of places to visit in London (for free) as well as radio and television programmes they 
should listen to or watch.   

 
Please ask your child to show you the booklet. The choice of things to see and do, read and places to visit is 

intended to be both enjoyable and educational. Your child is asked to participate in at least 5 activities from those 

listed in the booklet. As this is a summer challenge, we are asking students to provide evidence of having 
completed the activities. Details of the kind of evidence range from taking photographs to collecting leaflets/tickets 

or writing/recording a review. There is a wide range of activities to choose from.   
 

In September, an award will be given to the child (in each year group) who provides the most convincing evidence 
and carries out the most activities. Some of the activities could even be a fun day out for all the family. 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for your assistance with this and look forward to the new term and learning 
about which tasks your child has participated in.  

 
Wishing you a very happy summer,  

 

Yours sincerely       
 

 
 

 

Ms A Gallagher 
Lead Practitioner for Higher Prior Attainers/Gifted & Talented 

 
 


